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STATION WEAN
CROWN HOTEL
PROVIDENCE, R. I

September 30, 1942

Mr. L.R. Morss
41 Phillips Street
Amherst, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter reporting
our station being received in your
Cityo

As your report checks with our log
we are pleased to verify the recep-
tion.

Sincerely yours,

Harry H. Tlilley
Chf'. Eng WEAN



